
Plans for the visit of our Braunschweig partners are now well under way. There are 8 people 
coming to stay at Whalley Abbey from 16th to 20th September 2019 and we are arranging a 
series of visits to Vision 2026 projects in the Preston, Blackpool and Lower Darwen 
deaneries. In addition to these daytime visits we are hoping to arrange a Social Evening at 
Whalley Abbey on Wednesday 18th September for our Readers to meet and talk with the 
German guests. If you would like to take part, please contact margaretives@btinternet.com 
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